MINUTES OF THE CALLED MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL HELD ON MAY 30, 1939

Book 6, Page 788

Pursuant to the preceding call of the Mayor, the Board of Aldermen met in the Town Hall on Tuesday, May 30, at 4:30 P.M. in special session. Mayor Foushee presided and the following Aldermen were present: Messrs. G. B. Hellen, P. H. Robertson and R. J. M. Hobbs.

The purpose of the meeting was to determine whether a house proposed to be built by Mr. Godfrey is a semi-detached house and thus permitted under the Zoning Ordinance to be built in Residente Zone "A", or whether it is an apartment house and prohibited.

Discussion followed with Mr. Godfrey presenting a drawing of the house and explaining plans.

Upon motion by Alderman Hobbs and seconded by Alderman Robertson, the Board of Alderman approved Mr. Godfrey's house as a semi-detached residence and authorized that he be granted a permit to build.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Town Clerk